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  May 4, 2012 

 

  Delivered by email: ilaria.decimo@univr.it 

 

Ilaria Decimo, PhD 

Research Associate 

University of Verona 

 

Re: ISCT 2012 Tech Travel Award 

 

Dear Ilaria, 

 

Thank you again for submitting your abstract “A NEW ROLE FOR MENINGES AS A NICHE FOR 
STEM/PRECURSOR CELLS WITH NEURAL DIFFERENTIATION POTENTIAL DURING DEVELOPMENT UP TO 

ADULTHOOD.” for the ISCT 2012 Annual Meeting in Seattle, USA.   

 

We recently secured additional sponsorship from Life Technologies and as a result, I am 

pleased to inform you that you have been selected to receive an additional Tech Travel Award. 

I understand that you will not be attending, however we are able to provide the award to 

Mauro Krampera on your behalf. 

 

Your award check, in the amount of $1000 USD, will be presented at the ISCT Gala Event, 

scheduled to take place from 7:30pm to 12:00am on Thursday, June7 2012 at the Experience 

Music Project (EMP) Museum. As a recipient of this award, we would be glad to provide you 

(or your representative) with a complimentary ticket for this event. 

 

In order to ensure receipt of this notification, please kindly send an acknowledgement by reply 

email and confirm your attendance at the dinner event to Brian Poole - 

brian@celltherapysociety.org 

 

Congratulations on your Award!  Thank you for choosing the ISCT Annual Meeting for 

submission of your work, and please let us know if you have any questions about your ISCT 

2012 Tech Travel Award. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brian Poole 

Project Manager 
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